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GREETERS 
NEEDED 

for Easter Sunday,  
April 24  

(for both morning 
worship services and  
for Sunday School.) 

 
Sign up at the Information 

Center or contact 
Stephanie Luttrell, 

seluttrell1@hotmail.com. 
Training session and lunch 
for all greeters attending 

class at  

12:00 noon  
Saturday, April 16  
in the Parlor. 

Wo r s h i p  S e r v i c e sWo r s h i p  S e r v i c e sWo r s h i p  S e r v i c e sWo r s h i p  S e r v i c e s     
April 17 8:30 & 11 am Morning Worship with  

Palm Processional—Participants meet in 
hallway outside Mitchell Hall 15 minutes 
prior to service. 

April 21 7:00  pm Maundy Thursday Service 

April 22 7:00  pm Good Friday Service 

April 24 8:30 & 11 am Easter Morning Worship 

April 17: ENGAGE, 6pm � EXPO, following in Mitchell Hall 
I WILL FOLLOW: Casting Your Vision for Praying, Giving & Going.  
Follow my example, as I follow the example of Christ—1 Corinthians 11:1 
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April 16 9:30 am in Mitchell Hall—Teams will Prayer-walk, Prayer-
watch & distribute packets in our neighborhood 



LOOKING AHEAD 

SUNDAY, APRIL 17 

PALM SUNDAY 

 8:30 am Morning Worship 
   with Palm Processional  

 9:45  Sunday School 

 11:00  Morning Worship 
   with Palm Processional 

 12:00 noon HAFH Lunch, MH  

 4:00 pm ENGAGE Rehearsal  

 5:00  Youth Choir 

   Middle School Study 

   Team Kid 

 5:20  FIRST Prayer, Tower Room 

 6:00  Missions ENGAGE 

 7:00  Regular Business Mtg. 

   Missions EXPO 

MONDAY,  APRIL 18 

 6:15 pm FIRST Touch, A5 

TUESDAY, APRIL 19 

 6:55 pm BSF 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 20 

 9:30 am Ladies’ Quilting, 322 

 12:30 pm Bell Canto, Adult Bells 

 4:00  Campanella(o), MS Bells 

 4:45  Acteens 

 5:00  Family Meal, MH 

   Resound, Youth Bells
 5:00  Campanile, 8th grade Bells 

   Library Opens 

 5:45  Children’s Choirs 
   Middle School Choir 

 5:45  Youth Bible Study
 6:00  Bible Study/Prayer Mtg., S 

   50/50 College Study 

   Daniel Study, 320 

 6:40  Sanctuary Choir 

   Middle School Bible Study 

   Children’s Missions 

 8:15  ENGAGE Rehearsal 

THURSDAY, APRIL 21 

 9:30  Ladies’ Bible Study, 320 

 7:00  Maundy Thursday Service 

FRIDAY, APRIL 22 

 7:00 pm Good Friday Service 

SATURDAY, APRIL 23 

 10:30 am Children’s Egg Hunt 

SUNDAY, APRIL 24 

EASTER SUNDAY 

 8:30 am Morning Worship 
 9:45  Sunday School 

 11:00  Morning Worship 
No Evening Service or activities 

Mother’s Day Out 
Birth through 
Kindergarten 

 
FBC Preschool is looking at 

the possibility of having a Mothers 
Day Out program again this 
summer. If you would be interested 
in your child attending on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays this 
summer, please let Linda Dilley 
know, or sign up on the sheet on 
the preschool bulletin board. This 
does not commit you to anything, 
we just want to know how many 
would be interested. 

 
HOME AWAY FROM HOME LUNCH 

April 17 @ noon 
Mitchell Hall 

For HAFH students and families 

Alpha Zone (Middle School) is 
requesting help from our FBC 
family!  Leadership will be hosting a 
banquet and auction for our 
students and their families on April 
29.  We are asking for donated 
items to be auctioned off by 
Licensed Auctioneer, Jason Turner, 
from the Atlanta, GA area.   

The students will “buy” the items 
using points they have earned this 
year.  Points were earned for: 
scripture memorization, reading their 
Bible daily, attendance, and many 
other categories.   

Donations can be made by 
individuals, groups or classes.  
Monetary donations are 
appreciated, also.  The money will 
be used to purchase gift cards and 
other items to be auctioned.  All 
donations should be turned into the 
church office by Thursday, April 21 
to give time to prepare the auction.   

We thank you in advance for 
your generosity and thoughtfulness.  
For questions, please contact Layne 
Shelton at 870-489-2720 or 
gabacks1977@hotmail.com. 

Drivers needed!  
The church needs volunteers to 
drive the people mover on Sunday 
morning one day a month. If you are 
interested, please call Kevan Kutter 
at 442-2387 ext. 15. 

YOU ARE INVITED TO: 

At Faith Southern Baptist Church, Huntsville 

Please wear your favorite HAT, bring a guest and join 
us for an inspirational Women’s Event. 

Join us for some great fellowship, special speaker, music, 
door prizes, special guests, and more!! * Casual Dress. 



Attention College Seniors, Masters and PhD 
Candidates: We would like to honor all graduates during the morning 
worship 
service on  
May 1. If you 
or a close 
relative is 
graduating, 
please 
complete and 
return this 
information 
card to the 
church office 
by Sunday, 
April 24. 

Undergraduate/Graduate Recognition Information 
Card 
Full Name:  ________________________________  

Degree(s) you will be receiving:  ________________  

 __________________________________________  

College Attended:  ___________________________  

School Attended:  ___________________________  

 __________________________________________  

Future Plans:  ______________________________  

 __________________________________________  

Current Phone #:  ___________________________  

E-mail:  ____________________________________  

Easter Angel  

Volunteers 

Extra angel volunteers are 
needed to care for  

preschoolers, birth - Pre-K, during 
both morning worship services on 
Easter Sunday, April 24. If you 
would consider ministering to 
young families & visitors on that 
day, please contact Linda Dilley,  
ldilley@fbcfayetteville.org by  

April 17. Thank you! 

Easter Eggs & Candy 
Needed! 

The Children’s 
ministry is in need 

of bags of 
wrapped candy & 
Easter eggs for 
our Easter Egg 
Hunt on Saturday, 
April 23. If you 
would like to 

contribute, please bring your bags 
of eggs, candy, or filled eggs to the 

Preschool area by April 20.  
Thank you! 

Fuge Camp 
 

  
Registration still open! 

June 13-18 
Union University,  
Jackson, Tenn. 

 

$295  
($50 NR Deposit to secure spot)

Final deadline is 
April 28th 

High School Senior  
Recognition Service  
and Reception  
Sunday, May 1st 

6pm Senior Youth Led Service 
7pm Reception with Senior Tables 

Contact the Youth Office  
for more information. 

VBS 2011 

T-shirts 

Cost: $9.00 each 100% cotton 
Baseball style with red sleeves. 
Sizes range from Youth S to Adult 
XXL Pay for them when you pick 
them up. If you would like to order 

a VBS t-shirt for your child  
or for yourself, look for the sign up 
sheet at the Information Center 
and sign up by Wed., May 11.   

Target age: 8 - 12 yrs old & their 
moms/however, everyone is 

welcome!  
Today's little girls face pressure their 
moms didn't know until they were in 
high school. This event offers moms 
proven tools to coach their girls into 
meaningful friendships, true beauty,   
biblical modesty and vibrant purity!  
Go to: 
 www.SecretKeeperGirl.com to learn 
more about the author, Dannah 
Gresh, and the specifics of the 
event.  
 
Ticket costs: $12 per person in 
advance & $15 at the door.                                                      
You can purchase tickets at a 
discounted price of $10 per person if 
you sign up with Lisa by April 27.      
This is a great event to invite your 
friends to join you and your 
daughter. 

Thursday, May 5  
6:30 - 8:30 p.m. 

FBC, Farmington 
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F I R S T  B A P T I S T  C H U R C H  

PRAISE  RECORD—APRIL  10 

Sunday School Enrollment ............... 1058 

Sunday School Attendance ................ 594 

New Sunday School Members ............... 0 

Morning Worship  ............................... 665 

 8:30 ............................................ 279 

 11:00 ............................................ 386 

ENGAGE Worship .............................. 200 

Decision ................................................. 1 

Metro Church ....................................... 82 

Other Weekly Bible Studies ................. 21 

Received for week .................. $23,385.05 

Required for week .................. $32,997.07 

Received in month to date ..... $83,424.26 

Required in month to date ...... $65,994.14 

Received in 2011 ................. $462,140.41 

Required in 2011 .................. $494,956.05 

One Heart One Treasure 
This week ......................... $2,322.00 
Since 9/27/09 ............... $824,478.44 

HOSPITAL IZED : 

Gladys Powell, NWMC #2404 
Arnold Wood, WRMC (no visitors) 

VAN  DRIVERS~ 

SUN . ,  APRIL  17  
David Fellows + night (236-2977) 
Roger Cunningham (466-1143) 

INFORMATION  DESK  WORKERS  

SUN . ,  APRIL  17  
Mary Linda Fellows, Carole Simpson 

DEACON   OF   THE   WEEK :  

APRIL 17-23:    Bill Jowers (442-2490) 

FIRST TOUCH   -  APRIL  11 

Visits: 3 YTD: 372 
Letters/Emails: 6 YTD: 255 

Next FIRST Touch:  
Mon., April 18 at 6:15 PM.  

Adult 5 Department 

NEW  MEMBER : 

Rebekah Williams 
- 

ETC ~  APRIL  10  

8:30 service: 
Babies –  Layne Shelton, Alex 
Shelton 

Toddler/Twos –  Rick & Karen McCoy 
Preschool –  James Shelton, Baylee 
Shelton 

11:00 service: 
Babies 1 – Brian & Kerry Cochran 
Babies 2 – Vasyl & Lilya Kunets 
Toddler/Twos – Lisa Falknor, Rachel 
Falknor 

Threes  –  Clay & Brianne Fowlkes 
Fours  –  Tom & Elizabeth Bonner 

 

FAMILY  MEAL -  

WED . ,  APRIL  20  
Cost: $3 per person. Free for 
preschoolers, Family maximum: $12 
MENU:  Mexican Chicken Casserole, 

Spanish Rice, Refried Beans, 
Potato/Salad Bar, Dessert  

CHILDREN’S (PS-GRADE 5 ONLY):   
Macaroni & Cheese 

WORKERS:  
Julie Ramirez, Deidre Townsend 
Herb Huneycutt, Billy Mayes 
 

D ID  YOU  KNOW? 

In the recent Special Olympics we 
had members place in the following 
events: 

♦ Angela Green - 1st Place in the 25 
Meter Dev Walk and 4th place in 
SBT 

♦ Andrea Sharp –2nd place in the 
100 Meter Walk; 3rd place in the 
Shot-put 

♦ Susie Boggs—1st place in the 100 
meter walk; and 1st place in the 25 
Meter Dev Walk. 

1st and 2nd place will go to the state 
competition in Searcy, Arkansas 

THANK  YOU  TO  MUSIC  M IN ISTRY  

Thank you so much for the gift given 
to Baptist Global Response in memory of 
my dad. It is truly a blessing for me to be 
part of this wonderful group of 
worshippers. 

May God continue to pour out His 
blessing on you as you glorify Him with 
music. 

To the ends of the earth, 
Debbie McFerron 

LETTERS : 

Dear FBC Fayetteville friends, 

I’m so touched by your kind words 
and cards of condolence following the 
death of my brother, Kenneth Kersh. You 
are a very kind and loving people and I 
appreciate every one of you. 

Love in Christ, 
Pat Brown 
Dear FBC Family 
Thank you for all the visits while 

Juanita was in the hospital, the prayers 
each week and cards and food that were 
sent. 

We have such a caring church, and 
we are so happy to be a part of it. 

Sincerely, 
Juanita & Dean Rogers 

 

IN MEMORY OF BEA ALLEN 
Juanita Duncan 
Dr. Andrew Hall 

David & Barbara Moore 
Mamie Spooner 

IN MEMORY OF JANIE ROSE 
Robert & Marie Hall 

IN MEMORY OF ELIZABETH THOMAS 
LOA Sunday School Class 

Dr. Andrew Hall 


